
MESSAGE  FROM 
 MRS. KUHN

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

IMPORTANT EVENTS

St. Vincent de Paul School  10/18/2024

PLEASE OBEY THE STOP/SLOW
SIGN IN THE PARKING LOT DURING
PICK-UP FOR SAFETY

LIVE, LEARN, AND LEAD IN FAITH

10/20 BINGO AT AHS AT 1:00PM
10/22 4:00-7:00 PARENT-TEACHER
CONFERENCES AT SVDP- PLEASE
SIGN UP
10/23 3:00PM ALL SCHOOL MASS
10/25 OCTOBER BIRTHDAY LUNCH
10/25 BUTTERBRAID ORDERS DUE
10/25 3:25PM ADORATION IN
CHURCH 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES
RIGHT CLICK ON LINK BELOW:

CONFERENCES SIGN UP

MISSION STATEMENT TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH,
GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF WILL BE TAKING A
NEIGHBORHOOD SAFETY WALK ON MONDAY
TO REVIEW THE RALLY POINT IN CASE OF AN

EMERGENCY AND WOULD HAVE TO LEAVE OFF
CAMPUS.  THIS IS A YEARLY DRILL.  PLEASE CALL

THE OFFICE IF YOU HAVE ANY  QUESTIONS.  

PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE
BEFORE 9:00AM TO REPORT YOUR
CHILD’S ABSENCE  

PLEASE SEND A
SWEATSHIRT OR JACKET
WITH YOUR CHILD EACH

DAY.  THE MORNINGS ARE
QUITE COOL

IT’S HOT!  IT’S COLD! IT’S WISCONSIN!

PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE AS SOON AS
YOU ARE AWARE OF EARLY PICK-UPS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4AA8AC22ABFF2-52224191-fall#/


Halloween guidelines for parents and students

Halloween is quickly approaching and the staff would like you to know that we have the following

expectations for the students on the day of Halloween (Thursday, October 31st):

1. Costumes should not reflect violence, blood, or gore.

2. Costumes should be appropriate for school and follow our dress code of modesty.

3. No weapons of any kind.

4. Students should be able to put on their costumes by themselves and should be worn over

clothing.

5. Please send costumes in a separate bag and students will change into them at the 2:10 recess

MISSION STATEMENT: TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH, GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC
PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

HALLOWEEN DRESS
DOWN DAY

THURS. 10/31/24

QR CODE FOR PARENT-
TEACHER CONFERENCES

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 22
CONFERENCES SIGN UP

HALLOWEEN SHIRTS
OR WEAR ORANGE
AND BLACK WITH

JEANS OR ATHLETIC
PANTS

Thank you Royal
Parents and families

for donating the dinner
meals and desserts for

conferences.  We
appreciate you!!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4AA8AC22ABFF2-52224191-fall#/


SNAPSHOTS OF
OUR WEEK

OFFICER DAN PELOT VISITED THE STUDENTS AND STAFF TO TALK ABOUT SCHOOL SAFETY AND
BULLYING PREVENTION.  HE ANSWERED QUESTIONS FROM THE STUDENTS, TOO.  

BEFORE CARE IS ALWAYS A FUN
TIME !  THIS WAS A LEGO

COMPETITION OF BUILDING THE
BEST DOGHOUSE.  GREAT WORK

EVERYONE!  

RECESS IMAGINATION: 
THIS IS A HULA-HOOP CATEPILLER!



PLEASE RSVP TO MATT ZAKOWSKI AT 715-422-0914 OR
MZAKOWSKI@ASSUMPTIONCATHOLICSCHOOLS.ORG

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!


